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Via E-Mail and U.S. Mail 
 
 
 
February 19, 2002 
 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 
 Re: Docket Nos. UT-003022 and UT-003040 – Workshop #4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
At the January 10, 2002 presentation to the Commissioners on Workshop #4 issues, Qwest 
committed to providing Ms. Doberneck of Covad Communications Company with language 
AT&T proposed pertaining to packet switching as detailed in SGAT section 9.4.1.1 (see 
transcript at pages 6565 to 6466).  Qwest provided this language to Ms. Doberneck on 
December 21, 2001 via the SGAT filed in the Colorado proceeding.  Qwest does not know 
Covad’s position on the proposed language. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
 
cc: Service List (via e-mail and U.S. Mail) 
 


